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Hi , 

Thanks so much for praying with us at Creation Fest. We have been
actively praying as a team that God would expand our faith, moving us
from passive to active places of faith. We are longing to see revival and
salvation across the UK and thank God for the open doors He is giving us
to partner with churches to celebrate the good news of the God who loves
us.

CELEBRATING
This month, we are thanking God for:
-Open doors at Wadebridge School to share assemblies with 760 local
students at secondary schools and speak about our identity as the loved
children of God.
-Launching theme and vision for Creation Fest 2023 (3-6 August) inviting
our campers, volunteers, and day visitors to explore Rhythms of Faith in
partnership with their local churches.
-Creative gatherings including Glow, Church Leaders Luncheon, Youth
Leaders Breakfasts, and a real sense of joy among all those we gather as
a place of encouragement.

EXPECTING:
We are longing for:
- An expanded faith that would see salvation and revival break out as our
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young people experience the presence of God's Spirit.
- Healing and health as a number of our core team members have
struggled with personal health and wider diagnosis.
- Creativity and vision for the structural work as we book contracts, plan
camping, negotiate pricing, invite volunteers and campers to join us, and
do this alongside a thriving local ministry in Cornwall.

FINANCES:
Many of you have prayed with us toward financial provision; thank you. 
We put out an appeal last November with a £70,000 deficit against the
summer gathering. Over the past few months, we've received £27,000 in
generous donations from individuals, churches, and friends in the UK, and
an additional generous donation from America to cover the balance.

Our plans for summer 2023 include the vision to save costs wherever
possible by:
- Moving the main stage back inside the Big Shed
- Consolidating to one youth venue with excellent, high-quality teaching for
ages 11-18.
- Reshaping the event to create key areas of saving and reducing venues
wherever possible.

We are still short approximately £50,000 against our summer 2023
gathering, and would appreciate your prayers as we reach out to grants,
trust funds, international donors, and pray for wisdom.

One of the BEST ways you and your church family can support us is by
camping at Creation Fest, so do consider joining us in this way summer
2023.

PRAYER GATHERINGS:
We pray at the Creation Fest offices every Tuesday from 9-9:30 AM,
PL277BX. 
We'd love for all of our praying friends to join us but we recognise that's
not realistic, so would love for you to consider booking a prayer slot to join
us in praying for Creation Fest from your location! Sign up using this form
below to commit to a time to partner with us in prayer.



SIGN UP HERE TO COMMIT TO JOIN US IN PRAYER
 

LECTIO 365:
Our Mission Lead for Creation Fest is now a regular contributor to Lectio
365, a devotional app that provides daily morning and evening prayers. 

DOWNLOAD FREE HERE

Thanks for partnering with us in prayer as we long to see the Kingdom
come and God's will done, here on earth as it is in heaven.
 

With joy,
The Creation Fest Team. 
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